

Dear Church Administrator:

Warner Pacific University is pleased to partner with churches, supporting men and women in their pursuit of a Private Christian Higher Educational experience. In support of this partnership, we offer a program entitled the Church Matching Grant.

The Church Matching Grant is an institutional monetary match based on contributions from a church for a specific student. Warner Pacific University matches up to \$500.00 each semester. The University must receive contributions from the church no later than the tenth day of classes each semester. The University is willing to receive contributions as early as possible, aiding student financial planning. The match is determined by the student's financial aid eligibility and subject to adjustment.

Please make your contributions to Warner Pacific University and send the check to the attention of the Office of Advancement. Include a cover letter indicating the name(s) of the student(s) for whom you wish to assist. The University credits the student account with the contribution and matches the award up to \$500.00 each semester.

Please direct questions about the Church Matching Grant to the Warner Pacific University Office of Student Financial Services at 503-517-1091.

Sincerely, Office of Student Financial Services Warner Pacific University